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Dear Campus Community:
 
We are pleased to share with you recent news that the White House has agreed to rescind rules it
issued July 6 regarding international students and online learning in the fall. A lawsuit filed by
Harvard University and the Massachusetts Institute of Technology was settled in Boston federal
court today, resulting in the Department of Homeland Security agreeing to rescind its July 6 advisory.
This decision provides all international students the opportunity to continue following the F1 visa
guidelines issued in March as a result of the pandemic; they will be able to take classes online and
maintain their status.
 
Over the weekend, Chaffey College worked with the Attorney General’s Office and provided a
declaration to be included in the State’s lawsuit against the U.S. Department of Homeland Security
to stop this ruling from impacting our students.
 
We will continue to keep you updated as more information develops.
 
 
Henry D. Shannon, Ph.D.
Superintendent/President

 

mailto:Henry.Shannon@chaffey.edu

